
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

October 13th, 2020 Meeting Report 

 

 There have been no grievances filed since the last full Senate meeting.  As mentioned in 

last month’s report, several SGC members volunteered to assist in a research project detailing 

the makeup of grievance committees at other benchmark institutions.  We have completed this 

research, but have not had a chance to discuss it yet as a full committee.  We have also 

scheduled our orientation/training meeting for October 28th with members of HR (Mary 

Elizabeth Miles, Donna Ernst, Angela Sparks), the Ombuds office (Dr. Diane Tobin), and the Staff 

Grievance Officer (Will Adamchik).  Although many of us are holdovers from last year, we do 

have two relatively new members who should benefit from this training, and it never hurts for 

even long-running SGC members to have a refresher course on effective and appropriate 

interviewing techniques. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jason Beare 


